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23 - 25 September 2011

I t's all change for the Discussion Weekend in 2011. A new team, a new

I venue and a new date. ln a unique cross-border collaboration, groups
I north and south of the Border have laid aside old cattle-rustling rivalries

and combined as the Rievers Croup to organize this annual SRCC high

spot. For the next two years the Reivers will run the discussion weekend at

the Cairndale Hotel in Dumfries. So please put it in your diary now!
Dumfries has excellent transpoft links: it is close to the major

motorways (M74 and M6); it is seryed by a railway station close to the
hotel; and it has direct connection with the ferry terminals at Stranrael

Cairnryan and Troon. The list of attractions in and around Dumfries ls

mind-blowing, so whether your taste is for Rabbie Burns, the Red Kite,

mountain biking or Beltie Country Calloway has something for you.
The Cairndale is a town centre hotel with a full range of facilities - a

large function suite where registration, showing and sales are on one
level, a swimming pool and other leisure facilities. There is one bedroom
fully equipped for major disabilities and there are lifts to floors in the main
hotel only. Please Iet us know on the booking form if you have any special
needs such as a room near lifts, or other facilities.

A good number of twin or double rooms has been made available
for us but the number of single rooms is very small. lf you wish to share a

room please indicate the other person's name on the back of the form.
We will help you find a sharer if you need one. Extra nights are available at

the rates quoted on the booking form. The weekend is earlier than usual

so please note that the booking form and fee should be returned to Cill
Lee as soon as possible and no later than 10 June 2011.

The registration secretary: Mrs Cill Lee, Inglenook Cottage, The Neuk,

Belford, Northumberland, NE70 7Nt, 01668 213925.
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